
 
 
 
 
January 8, 2019 
 
 
 
To the Owners/Occupiers of properties within a 100 metre radius of 506 Herald Street (Herald Street Brew 
Works), Victoria, BC. 
 
Notice of Application for a Lounge Endorsement for a Manufacturing Licence with hours of operation from 

9:00 am to 2:00 am daily and having an indoor occupant load of 178 persons:  
 

The City’s role in this process is to provide comments on the application to the Liquor Control and 
Licensing Branch.  City Council does not approve or deny the application. 
 
Residents and businesses located within a 100 metre radius of the proposed site are invited to comment 
on this proposal by writing to: 

 
Manager, Permits & Inspections 
Sustainable Planning and Community Development Department 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC    V8W 1P6 
 

 or by e-mail: rmorhart@victoria.ca 
 

To ensure the consideration of your views your correspondence must be received on or before  
February 11th, 2019. 
 
Please note that all correspondence submitted to the City of Victoria in response to this Notice will form 
part of the public record and will be published in a meeting agenda when this matter is before the Council 
or a Committee of Council.  The City considers the author’s address relevant to Council’s consideration of 
this matter and will disclose this personal information.  The author’s phone number and email address is 
not relevant and should not be included in the correspondence if the author does not wish this personal 
information disclosed.  

 
For further information contact Permits & Inspections at 250.361.0241 or by email at rmorhart@victoria.ca 
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